
 

 

SD 36 receives a fee to facilitate the distribution of advertising materials from community organizations and businesses. This fee goes 
toward programs that support students in need. SD 36 does not accept responsibility or liability for the contents of any advertising, and 
does not endorse an advertiser’s services, goods or programs. Visit our online community bulletin board for frequent updates to 
community postings. These links are safe, despite your browser warnings that may suggest otherwise. 

    

 

 

 

CITY OF SURREY “TEACHERS IN THE KNOW” NEWS & UPDATES 
View the latest issue to discover City of Surrey’s winter school programs and teacher resources. Subscribe 
below to receive all (approximately eight) issues delivered directly to your email inbox. 
SUBSCRIBE NOW 

 

FORTIS BC 
FortisBC’s Energy Leaders now has FREE lesson materials for grades 1 to 12 in French!  Plus check out our 
Distance Learning lesson plans for all K to 12!!! 
READ MORE 

 

RICK HANSEN FOUNDATION SCHOOL PROGRAM 
Celebrate National AccessAbility Week May 30th to June 5th! 
READ MORE 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

MAY 2021 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/prioritypractices/communityresources/Pages/default.aspx
https://communications.surrey.ca/v/443/d8eac94d0fb78dacaffd61b0380ed479b483a8de64f605ba
https://www.surrey.ca/newton/school-programs
https://www.surrey.ca/contact/subscribe-to-news-and-updates
https://www.surreyschools.ca/departments/BDEV/Documents/Communit-e%20Bulletins/May%202021/FortisBC.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/departments/BDEV/Documents/Communit-e%20Bulletins/May%202021/Rick%20Hansen%20Fouondation%20School%20Program.pdf
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SD 36 WOULD LIKE TO SAY THANK YOU TO 
THESE GENEROUS DONORS… 

 

 

 

 

ASSAI BC  (AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS AND ARTS INITIATIVE) 
 Over 2,200 students from across the District will participate in 

sport- and art-based programming. These programs provide 
enriched opportunities which help students develop skills that 
contribute to healthy living through creative thinking and 
physical activity. 

 
 

FARM TO SCHOOL BC 
Thank you Farm to School BC for your donation towards four 
school gardens at Mary Jane Shannon, Simon Cunningham, 
Royal Heights and East Kensington Elementary. This 
contribution will provide students at these four schools with 
hands-on learning opportunities related to gardening, 
community and connection.  

 

 

STAND FOUNDATION 

 

Thanks to a $10,000 donation from the STAND Foundation, our 
District will be able to continue operating the STAND Foundation 
employment training program at five of our Learning Centres. This 
program provides over 45 students with the opportunity to gain 
important pre-employment certifications and skills, which will assist 
them as they transition from secondary school to post-secondary 
and employment.  
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URBAN SYSTEMS 
Thank you for your $12,000 donation. We are thrilled to 
continue our partnership with Urban Systems, which helps to 
provide the BLAST and Attendance Matters breakfast program 
at K.B. Woodward Elementary. BLAST is an enriching and 
engaging after school program at K.B. Woodward that offers our 
learners the opportunity to develop important skills such as 
physical literacy, leadership, and healthy communication 
development. 

 

 

MR. JASON WUBS & MRS. DEBORAH WUBS 

 

$60,000 has been generously donated by Mr. & Mrs. Wubs to 
support two schools in Surrey. Old Yale Road Elementary and 
Forsyth Road Elementary will be beneficiaries of this 
compassionate generosity. The funds provided will help 
support the schools in upgrading school-based technologies, 
literacy materials, equipment, and allow the schools to support 
emergency needs at their respective site. 
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